
 

430 Golden Isles Drive #103 

Hallandale Beach, FL 33009 
 

Pipeline Technologies, Inc. 

1616 N Fla. Mango Rd #C-11 

West Palm Beach FL 33409 

Michael Wilson 

Sam Dosdourian 

 

Dear Sirs; 

 

I am writing on behalf of the Board of Directors from the Golden Isles Yacht Club, 430 Golden Isles 

Dr., Hallandale Beach Florida to express our appreciation, satisfaction and delight with your personnel.  

 

We contracted your company after speaking with William Pedersen and Michael Wilson. The 

condominium association officers were impressed with the professionalism and attitude professed by 

these two gentlemen. Their enthusiasm was contagious. They were very candid with us and displayed a 

trust in their product we had never experienced with any other company. We were sold just on the 

presentation itself; let alone dealing with your crew.  

 

We signed the contract to have the work commence on January 13, 2014 through January 19, 2014. I 

will admit we were very leery due to the fact it was a very big undertaking. Your crew showed up on 

time with smiles on their faces. They were very helpful and were always willing to deal with all sorts of 

questions from the Board of Directors. They were committed to stay on schedule and they were always 

reassuring us, and keeping us updated on any unusual on goings. 

 

The superintendent was James Kicklighter and his crew consisted of Evan Wegener, Christian Biene, 

Alex Matias, Loren Wilson, Danny Cal and John Burkett. I hope I didn’t miss anyone and if I did please 

forgive me. You should be very proud of these young men. They worked hard and sometimes long days 

just to make sure they would keep their promise of staying on schedule. They were always smiling and 

their disposition spoke volumes about your company. We were all so impressed to get a glimpse of their 

character particularly now a days and in these times. 

 

Needless to say, your crew beat the deadline by a day. We felt they needed to know how appreciative we 

were for meeting and exceeding their commitment to us so we treated them to a good old home cooked 

lunch. At times like this we should all remember that we should have faith in our fellow men. 

 

Thank you and good luck in all your endeavors. We will spread the word on our pleasant experience 

with your company. 

 

Sincerely, 

President Paula A Friedman 

Treasurer Gail Motyka 

Secretary Myrna Lyons 


